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December 2, 1975

i

Hr. E. Morris lloward
Regional Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region IV '-

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suito 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Dear Mr. Iloward

We are in roccipt of your inquiry dated November 26, 1975, regarding 4

Ilulletin No. 75-07.

Federal-American Partners is a Uranium milling operation that does not
utilize Nitric Acid in any of its milling circuits. Consequently,
there does not appear to be the problem an defined in the Bulletin.
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Very truly yours,

Yn

Thomas H. Ilill *

Project Manager
.
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